
-----Original Message----- 
From: Larry Meltzer <EMAIL REDACTED>  
Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 11:49 AM 
To: cityhall@ci.westfir.or.us 
Subject: Planning commission meeting  
 
Mayor Cornelius and Council Members, 
 
My name is Larry Meltzer and have been an Oakridge resident since 2017. I want to express my 
support of Transcascadia Excursions development plans at the Westfir location. 
I’m employed at our local bikeshop and see all kinds of folks coming to town to enjoy our 
incredible trails. The more services and amenities we can offer folks the better our community 
will be in the long run. 
The Gibson’s have been nothing but a positive influence on this community. I strongly support 
this project , it’s to good of an opportunity to take a pass on. 
 
Sincerely, 
Larry Meltzer  
47865 W 1st. St 
Oakridge, Or. 97463 
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